
A reminder that we invite you to consider serving the church in various ways. If you have been

thinking of getting more involved, or have any questions, please reach out to Pastor Scott to

discuss. We will also be recruiting team members for various Church Council and church

teams in the coming months. 

Here is a current list of volunteer needs:

-An Ushering Team is being developed for the start of the program year in September. 

-We are looking to form a team of lay readers to take turns reading scripture for worship. 

-We are looking for an additional volunteer/family to care for a specific flower bed in

Creekside Commons.

If you are interested in learning more, please contact Pastor Scott or the church office. 
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Every year, members and friends of our church participate in charitable fundraising events

(walks, runs, bike rides, etc.) helping to raise thousands of dollars for a variety of worthy

causes. As a church community, we support these efforts by contributing $100 per event from

our Local Mission Fund. 

If you are planning to participate in one of these fundraisers, please complete and submit the

Charitable Fundraiser Contribution Request form.

CHARITABLE FUNDRAISERS

You might be interested to know that a handful of kids and adults from our church will be

attending summer church camp: Amy, Simon, and Max Gilhooly, Jeanne, Kerry, and Cash

Mantsch, and Elaina Perez. Have a great time!

SUMMER CHURCH CAMP

https://www.portucc.org/Charitable%20Fundraiser%20Contribution%20Request%20Form.pdf

